
March 28, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope you and your family are safe and well!

As a follow up to my video message on Thursday, I invite you to join us for a virtual town hall meeting for parents and 
guardians on Monday, March 30, at 5 p.m. We will share additional details about Virtual Nobles and will answer any 
questions you have as we navigate this complicated time as a community.

It would be very helpful if you can submit your questions before Monday to help us make our time together as 
productive and useful for you as possible. As time allows, we will also answer live questions during the meeting.

Please submit your town hall questions here.

The virtual town hall will be conducted using Zoom, an interactive video conferencing platform we will also be using 
for our Virtual Nobles classes. We will record the town hall for those who are unable to attend live, and will post it on 
our Virtual Nobles website. Important links for the town hall are below:

Access: To access the virtual town hall in Zoom on Monday, March 30, at 5 p.m., please click here. This link should 
take you directly to the town hall. Should you need to enter the meeting code manually, it is 920 767 690.
Help: If you are new to Zoom, it should automatically download when you click the link above. Here is additional 
support from Zoom should you need it.

I am so excited to welcome everyone back to Nobles next week, even if virtually! The challenges of the past few weeks 
have left me that much more eager to “see” everyone and to get started with Virtual Nobles. I look forward to 
reengaging with our community, and diving back into the teaching and learning that are at the center of what we do 
every day at Nobles.

I hope you are able to join us on Monday.

Warmly,

Catherine J. Hall, Ph. D.
Head of School
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